
  Old Bridge Township Public Schools:  A “High-Performing” School District 
A distinction awarded by the State of New Jersey Department of Education 

 
 

 

 

William Rezes 

Principal 

732-360-4519 

 

Deirdre Sizelove 

Vice Principal 

732-360-4524 

 

Jason Lynch 

Vice Principal 

732-360-4523 

 
  

 
  
 
  
 
 

     

 

 
March 1, 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Jonas Salk Middle School Eighth Grade Graduation Ceremony will be held on 

Thursday, June 13, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. in the Robert J. Collins Arena at Brookdale 

Community College. On June 13th, the day of graduation, your child will be given six 

tickets per household.  Due to the size of our graduating class and space at Brookdale, 

NO extra tickets will be distributed/no lottery or waiting list will be created.  If you need to 

secure additional tickets, you must make arrangements with a friend or go to the PTA 

Facebook page and see who will not be using all of their tickets.  The school will not 

facilitate this process. Please plan for your child to be at the Brookdale Community College 

Collins Arena by 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 13.   

 

All students will have an early dismissal at approximately 12:45 p.m. on June 13, 2024. 

 

Although participating students will be wearing special graduation gowns for the graduation 

ceremony, we are requesting that all students dress in an appropriate manner for the 

ceremony.  Please do not wear jeans, shorts, t-shirts, or sneakers. 

 

Parents planning to take photographs are urged to do so prior to or following the ceremony.  

All guests will be expected to remain in their seats during the commencement program.  

Being mindful that all families want to hear their child’s name announced during the 

ceremony, we are requesting that all applause is reserved for the conclusion of graduation 

exercises.  Screaming a student’s name is inappropriate and prohibited. 

 

The Brookdale Campus Police will be there to assist you with parking. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in making graduation a memorable occasion for our 

students.  We look forward to seeing you on June 13. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

     
William Rezes 

Principal 

 

Old Bridge Township Public Schools 

Jonas Salk Middle School 
Where Character Counts 

155 West Greystone Road 
Old Bridge, NJ  08857 

 


